
VIRGINIA   WESTERN   COMMUNITY   COLLEGE

FINANCE COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD

NINUTES

The Finance Committee of the Board met on Thursdayÿ
August 30ÿ  1973 at 9:30 a.m.  in -the President's conference
room.   Members present were:

Mr. C,  E. Webberÿ Chairman
Mr. W,  S°  Russell

Mr. Dan Cummins showed an overview of  the 1974-76
biennium budget to the committee and summarized Virginia
Western's budget requests.

Mr. Webber recommended that the proposed Biennium
Budget for 1974-76 be approvedÿ which motion was seconded
by Mr,  Russell and passed,

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a0m°


